
 
 

600 Wilson Avenue, Newark, New Jersey 07105                            
(973) 344-1800 

www. nj.gov/pvsc 
  
            

 
Superstorm Sandy Update – December 18, 2012 

 
 
PVSC continues to meet secondary treatment compliance standards while it 
repairs and replaces equipment damaged by Superstorm Sandy.  
 
PVSC has demobilized 100% of the temporary dewatering equipment as its 
permanent processes have returned to service in sufficient capacity with 
additional redundancy.  
 
PVSC encourages residents to follow all NJDEP advisories regarding water 
conservation and recreational use of the area waterways. www.state.nj.us/dep 
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